
From: Andleep kumar Bharwani [mailto:andleepbharwani86@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 4:51 PM 
To: Imran Ali 

Cc: RAJPUT, Babar Hussain; KUMAR, Rajesh; SAMO, Rabnawaz 
Subject: Re: [SPAM] Explaination No-2 UCPO UC Kaloi 

 
            
       
          The Project Manager  
          Islamabad Pakistan  
 
 
 
 
Respected /Sir/ Madam  
 
 As you know very huge HRMP living in my assigned Uc Kaloi on Bricks kiln working there, during December 
many worker's returned from Badin and others district, i focused more on HRMP and their registration my Uc is 
border Uc of Badin Distt where recently an Polio case occurred,  due to this reason I couldn't  taken EPI 
culster  
In the future i assure you i will be more careful and manage the my activities.  
I assure  you will not find such mistakes in future kindly apologise me this time with thanks.     
 
 
                     Thanks Sir  
 
 
                                  Your's obediently  
                                 Andleep Kumar  
                                 4430234121803    
                                 UCPO UC KALOI  
                                  
                                   

 

On Fri, Feb 14, 2020, 4:13 PM Imran Ali <imran.ali@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Andleep, 

  

Find attached your explanation letter. You are directed to submit your response within given timeline. 

  

Regards, 

Imran 

  

From: RAJPUT, Babar Hussain [mailto:rajputb@who.int]  

Sent: Wednesday, January 1, 2020 5:49 PM 

To: Andleep kumar Bharwani 

mailto:imran.ali@ctc.org.pk
mailto:rajputb@who.int


Cc: KUMAR, Rajesh; SAMO, Rabnawaz; Imran Ali 

Subject: [SPAM] Explaination No-2 UCPO UC Kaloi 

  

Dear Andleep Kumar, 

  

Today on telephonic conversation I asked you to share your EPI Clusters taken during the 
month of December 2019 but you told that you have not taken any EPI cluster in this month, 
which shows your lack of interest towards the duties assigned to you. 

  

so you are hereby directed to explain your position withen 03 days of receipt of this e.mail in 
written as well as in reply of this e.mail as why disciplinary actions should not be recommended 
against you? 

  

Note. You have already been issued an explaination letter in the month of Octuber 2019  by the 
undersigned 

  

Thanks  

  

Dr. Babar Hussain 

PEO WHO Tharparkar 

03003003971 

 


